
 

 

 
 

29
th

 April 2015 
 

Ripon Grammar School SKI TRIP 2016 
 

  
  
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
Thank you for your deposit payment and the initial information form for the RGS Ski Trip 2016. The 
deposits have been sent to the ski company confirming your child’s place. Any information and letters 
home about the Ski Trip will be emailed to the address provided and a copy of the email will be put on 
the school website for reference. 
  
The outstanding balance for the trip is now £850. The remaining payments need to be paid by the 
dates outlined in the table below. The finance office will however happily accept payments before the 
final deadline should you wish to pay in instalments. ParentPay is now open for payments, or 
alternatively payment by cheque can be made to Mrs Grime in N2 at breaktime (cheques should be 
made payable to Ripon Grammar School). 
 
 

Payment 
  

Date Amount (£) 

First instalment Thursday 7
th

 May 2015 200 
Final payment Monday 9

th
 November 2015 650 

  
  
Further student information will be collected nearer the departure time and I will hold an information 
evening well in advance of our departure to answer any questions that you may have, as well as give 
you the opportunity to purchase or hire ski clothing. However in the meantime please feel free to 
contact me at school at margerisona@ripongrammar.co.uk if you have any queries. 
  
The resort of Sportwelt Amade experienced some fantastic snow conditions this season, 
accommodating a number of hugely successful school trips. I very much look forward to your child’s 
involvement in the RGS Ski Trip 2016 and hope that they share the excitement of the staff involved!  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. A. Margerison 
 


